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THE CHANCELLOR

REPORTS that the Wilbur Wright Coliege| Career Programs Office sponsored its fifth

annual Career Development Month in February 2006.

that a specific occupational group was focused on weekly: Education,
Health and Human Services, and Math and Science. Speakers, an
information table, and presentations were scheduled to deliver general job
search & specific career development information as well as college
program information, labor market information, and employment
opportunities. Weekly mini college fairs conducted by Job Placement
were a big success, as well as visits from local college and university
transfer institutions. Our advisars conducted Career Workshops and
introduced advising sessions to assist students in finding out about degree
requirements, determining how their degrees can be used, and delving into
transfer institutions as they relate to specific degree programs. Several
departments presented information about their programs and students
associations used this as a platform to expose other students to their
organizations; and ;

that we were excited to welcome Rebecca Miller, Intelligence Analyst for
the FBI as she discussed National Security Awareness: The Higher
Education Connection with administrators, faculty, and staff. All events
were well attended and offered invaluable information to our students for
academic achievement and employment.

Respectfully submitted,

Wayne D. Watson
Chancellor
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